
 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION  
 

Santa Cruz – Monterey – Merced – San Benito – Mariposa  
Managed Medical Care Commission 

 
DATE:   February 25, 2025 
 
FROM:   Hayley Tut, Interim Clerk of the Board 

  
RE:  Meeting Cancellation – February 26, 2025 

 
The Santa Cruz – Monterey – Merced – San Benito – Mariposa Managed Medical Care Commission 
meeting scheduled for February 26, 2025, has been cancelled.  
 
The next regular meeting of the Santa Cruz – Monterey – Merced – San Benito – Mariposa 
Managed Medical Care Commission meeting is scheduled for March 26, 2025 
     
Please contact Hayley Tut at htut@thealliance.health if you have any questions. 
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